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1. SUMMARY 
 

1.1  The Citizens’ Panel membership and the Citizens’ Panel surveys are 
available as resources that all Community Planning partners may use. 
 
1.2  We are asking the CPP Full Partnership and its members for 
suggestions regarding themes and questions for inclusion in the Spring 
2013 survey. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

2.1  That the members of the Full Partnership should send any 
suggestions for themes and questions to be included in the Spring 2013 
Citizens’ Panel survey to Chris Carr by 19 April, 2013. 

 
3. DETAIL 
 

3.1  The current Citizens’ Panel is made up of approximately 1,250 
people who live in Argyll and Bute.  Members of the Panel are recruited 
to be broadly representative of the wider population of the area in terms 
of their demographic profile and geographic distribution. 
 
3.2  Calls for topics to be included in the Citizens’ Panel surveys are 
usually made through the Community Planning Partnership, with the 
intention that representatives from the various partner organisations will 
disseminate the call for themes and questions across their 
organisations.  Therefore, we are asking the Full Partnership and its 
members to send any suggestions regarding themes and questions for 
inclusion in the Spring 2013 survey to Chris Carr (chris.carr@argyll-
bute.gov.uk ) by 19 April, 2013. 
 

 
Jane Fowler 
Head of Improvement and HR, Argyll and Bute Council 
 
For further information contact:  
Chris Carr  
Improvement and Organisational Development Project Officer 
Tel: 4260 
Email: chris.carr@argyll-bute.gov.uk  


